
 

Football Information 

• Game time for 7th grade is 9:00 am and 8th grade starts 20 minutes after the conclusion of the 7th 
grade game which is approximately 11:00 am.  Gates open at 8:00 am for spectators. 

• Football entrance gate is located on Palo Alto Ave.  Southwest corner of the campus near the 
track. 

• Football does charge an entrance fee.  Adults are $5 and students (with ID) and seniors are $3.  
Children under the age of 4 are free.  Please understand we are unable to accept anything larger 
than a $20 bill.  

• Students are not able to attend games without parent/adult supervision.  All students must 
attend in dress code with their ID and Lanyard.  This means no ID or out of dress code and 
students will not be allowed into the game.   

• Please understand that parking is very limited near the field so please plan accordingly.  There 
are multiple red areas in which cars will be ticketed if they are parked.  No matter where you 
park the only entrance gate is on Palo Alto Ave (please see above). 

• The east side of the field is for our home guests and the west side is for our away guests.   
• Per CVAL rules all spectators must be outside of the track at all times.  We understand there 

may not be ample/comfortable seating so chairs are allowed. 
• There will be bathrooms available; look for signs on the building nearest the entrance for 

directions. 
• We will have a snack bar with prepackaged snacks and a food vendor with hot food.  All 

proceeds go back to student-athletes to help cover costs associated with our entire sports 
program at Rio Vista.  Your support is greatly appreciated. 

• Reminder that per Central Valley Athletic League rules no outside food or drinks are allowed 
into games.  EXCEPTION:  BOTTLED WATER IN ORIGINAL PACKAGING WILL BE ALLOWED.   

• Reminder to gather all your belongings and clean up after yourself when you leave. 
 

And finally please remember these statements on Saturday: 

These are kids. 

This is their game. 

Coaches and officials are human. 

This is for fun. 

Positive cheering is encouraged. 


